Oct 9, 2017 Newsletter

Notes from the Office of the President

This is your president speaking. Let's talk about the tournament yesterday. We
had a great tournament. So many fish caught on Richland Chambers after all
those bad practices on Friday. Looks like something changed Saturday. The =
fish were biting. A big welcome to the guests that fished. I'll also make a spe- BASSMASTERS
cial note regarding our standings and the leader, Logan Slaughter. What a

great fisherman! A non-boater high school graduate from Highland Park and 2™ place finisher at the Texas
High School Bass Association Championship last year earning a $10,000 scholarship, he is putting a whip-
ping on all of us. Congrats to Ryan Caines with his largest stringer ever at 23.57 Ibs., including the Calcutta
winning 7.84 1b. big bass. It must be that new Champion boat he has and the electronics!

The Angler of the Year is really a tight race with only 2 tournaments remaining. Hope to see you all at PK
in 2 weeks.

Remember, put the right bait in the right place, you get bit every time!
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Yours for better fishing. JD

Next Tournament
Our next tournament will be on Oct 21 at Possum Kingdom at Ramp A. Start time is 7:15am and we will be
back at weigh in at 3:30 pm Legal sized bass only..

Membership:

We will be accepting regular 2018 club membership as well as TBF 2018 mem-
berships starting in October

Treasury:

Our current treasury balance is $760.52

BCT Top 6:

Well, We were there however only had 1 keeper amongst the 6 of us!

TBF Federation:

There will be a 2 man Team Tournament on Lake Waco the weekend before
Thanksgiving for all 2017 and 2018 TBF members

Calcutta:

Congrats to Ryan for winning $164 with a 7.84 Ib. bass

Annual Banquet:

Plans are starting for our Dec 2nd annual banquet



